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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

FILM SHOWING OF OLD SKOOL OF THE TILL I’M 90 FILMS PRODUCTION 
 
 The Till I’m 90 Films Production invites all public and private school students 
to the film showing of Old Skool for School Year 2023–2024. 
 
 The showing of the film aims to: 
 

1. show the importance of pursuing education and increase awareness 
among students on the relevant issues on finishing school and 
bullying; and  

2. deepen appreciation for independent films to inspire and create a 
positive change in one’s mindset and a great tool for educational 
entertainment/enrichment. 

 
 Participation of learners and teachers from public and private schools shall be 
purely voluntary and will not hamper instructional time in compliance with the 
provisions of DepEd Order (DO) No. 22, s. 2023 titled Implementing Guidelines on 
the School Calendar and Activities for the School Year 2023–2024, and DO 9, s. 
2005 titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring 
Compliance Therewith, and the policy on off-campus activities stated in DO 66, s. 
2017. 
 
 This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of Republic 
Act No. 5546 titled An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the Collection of 
Contributions for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and Teachers of Public 
and Private Schools, Colleges, and Universities (Ganzon Law). 
 
 For more information, contact Ms. Cia Hermosa–Jorge, 
Writer/Producer/Director, Till I’m 90 Films at mobile number 0917-584-7363 or 
email ciajorge@gmail.com. 

 
 
 
 

 
WNBO, APA, MPC, DA Till I’m 90 Films Old Skool 
0646 – October 27, 2023 

http://www.deped.gov.ph/

